
Aveley Primary School P&C 

President’s Report – 1 August 2022 

 

 
Secondhand Uniform Sales 

 Thanks to Sally for continuing the online second hand uniform sales 

 We will continue to offer he second hand uniform sales as an ongoing online stall and will also look to 
continue the physical stalls at least once a term outside the main office.  

 
Containers for Change 

 This has continued to be a successful program at the school, regular social media posts and messages 
via connect seem to be working 

 We have raised a total of $242.90 to date 

 Looking to get another bin exchange in the next few weeks.  
 
Promotion of P&C for new members 

 We need to get creative to gain interest from the community to enlist parents to join our team 

 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


